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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is in rewards to the increase in fees from Eversource.  
Since a long time ago, there are no many options regarding obtaining affordable options for 
power supply. Like it or not, Eversource is the only company in the area and residents buy from 
Eversource and pay the “delivery fee.”  
 
A few years ago, we looked into solar energy options and it was cheaper with a 30-year 
commitment, making it not a feasible option. 
The last year, we have an audit for energy consumption, took advantage of all the energy 
savings options at the property and we were able to reduce the consumption a bit, but the 
prices are always increasing and it is due in part to the energy cost but most interestingly due to 
the “delivery fee.” 
 
The last two billing cycles, the energy consumption is lower than a year prior, and still prices are 
double due to the “delivery fee.” We need a solution to this problem. The cost of energy cannot 
be double to a “delivery fee.” 
 
6/9/20 Bill Cost of Supply: $74.65 Delivery Fee: $106.51  Usage: -7.4% 
7/9/20 Bill Cost of Supply: $71.21      Delivery Fee: $115.35  Usage: -6.9% 
8/14/20 Bill Cost of Supply: $104.65 Delivery Fee: $183.98  Usage: -12.8 % 
Eversource ID # 51788952083 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Claudia Bouchard 


